ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 26, 2009

1st Month 5th Day – 5th School Day

STUDENT INFORMATION

The Driver’s Education Exemption Test will be held on Thursday, August 27th in the cafeteria from 3:00 to 5:00 pm.

Band students, ROTC, Athletes and cheerleaders who can’t attend evening sessions for Driver’s Education will need to attend Driver’s Education in the Boy’s Health Room on 8/31, 9/2 and 9/3 from 7:00 – 7:55 am.

The Tuscola Cheerleaders are selling Spirit Shirts this school year.  Short sleeves are $12, Long sleeves are $15 and Hoodies will be $25.  Please see a cheerleader if you want to pre-order, the pre-orders must be made by September 1st.  The order form does not have a place for a name, so please write the name of the person ordering on top of the form before you turn it in.  They will be selling them during football season.  

Locks/Lockers will be on sale before and after school in the office.  The cost will be $5.  

Parking Permits will be on sale starting Monday, August 24th, at 7:30 am in the office.  The cost will be $45 this year and the packet of information needed can be picked up in the office.  
AP Exam fees must be paid for in full on or before Tuesday, September 8th.  The cost is $86 per test, and checks can be made to Tuscola High School.  Please pay Mrs. Chambers in the counseling center.

National Honor Society Members will have an opportunity to earn some service hours this Saturday, 8/29/09 at the Haywood County Fairgrounds.  The Haywood County Schools Foundation will be having a Save a Teacher Bingo Night!  They are needing volunteers, if you are interested please see Mrs. Pollifrone.

Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors can order their class rings on Thursday, August 27th, during lunch outside the cafeteria.  Students can also bring their parents and order on Thursday, August 27th from 3:30 to 6:00 pm in the gym lobby.  Don’t forget to bring your $60.00 deposit.  Extra Ring packets are available in the office.

The SGA is having their 1st meeting on Thursday, 8/26/09 at 3 pm in D-2 (Mrs. VanDenBeldts room).  This meeting is mandatory for SGA officers.  Everyone else is welcome to come and be a part of a great organization.

Congratulations to both JV and Varsity volleyball teams for their wins over Erwin last night.

There will be a meeting tomorrow-Wednesday, 8/26/09 at the Tuscola Softball Field at 6 pm.  This concerns fall league softball and is open to girls that are sophomores, juniors and seniors.  This is not mandatory and will not effect the spring season.

SPORTS SCHEDULE

7 pm
Girl’s Tennis – Smoky Mountain

